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INTERNAL MEMO  

DATE: May 25, 2021 

TO: 

Elementary Administrators 

Secondary Administrators 

FROM: Estella Jones, Superintendent of Student Achievement 

SUBJECT: 

Parent Involvement Committee Applications 

 

   

The Parent Involvement Committee (PIC) is currently receiving applications for 2021-22 school 
year.  Application deadline is June 18, 2021 at 11:59 p.m. PIC acts as an advisory body to the Hamilton-
Wentworth District School Board and provides an important link between parents, School Councils and 
the Board’s Trustees and Director of Education. 
  
As a member of a Parent Involvement Committee, parents have an opportunity to become part of a 
dedicated team committed to helping every student achieve. 
  
Please visit our Parent Involvement Committee website to learn more. We would ask that you pass 
these on to your School Council, Home and School and/or to parents who might be interested in 
applying for consideration to be part of this committee. 
  
Parent Membership Criteria 

         Parent or guardian of a student enrolled in HWDSB 

         Selected to ensure broad representation & diversity across the district 

         Committed to a two year term 

         Able to attend monthly meetings (2nd Tuesday of each month) 

         Demonstrated commitment to school and community involvement 

A link to the application process can be found on the Parent Involvement Committee website. A direct 
link to the application process can also be found here: https://ca.research.net/r/PIC2021-2022 
  

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hwdsb.on.ca%2Felementary%2Fget-involved%2Fpic%2F&data=04%7C01%7Ctshaver%40hwdsb.on.ca%7C5e4db983de8d4fcb4c2408d91a32876c%7C7afeaf6ab1be4c83a974c43a8b215634%7C0%7C0%7C637569626578357973%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=II0TLf0ZYgd4b4JCXprI9iBkPTM9s5Bn0Qy1z7nVcRM%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hwdsb.on.ca%2Felementary%2Fget-involved%2Fpic%2F&data=04%7C01%7Ctshaver%40hwdsb.on.ca%7C5e4db983de8d4fcb4c2408d91a32876c%7C7afeaf6ab1be4c83a974c43a8b215634%7C0%7C0%7C637569626578362952%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=dyA81iWGmLUZAv%2F2O%2BCVnLy62NiGB6L%2BTLg8Arr6zVU%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fca.research.net%2Fr%2FPIC2021-2022&data=04%7C01%7Ctshaver%40hwdsb.on.ca%7C5e4db983de8d4fcb4c2408d91a32876c%7C7afeaf6ab1be4c83a974c43a8b215634%7C0%7C0%7C637569626578367933%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=b1LCGKrcKFQZq3lborS%2Bj7VPEgdh5%2Ba1lUO6hkabj0w%3D&reserved=0

